LA BREA
BAKERY.

Throughout history, the daily bread ritual has brought stability and sustenance to cultures around the
world. Since La Brea Bakery’s humble beginnings, we have always felt a part of this neighborhood and
want to continue to provide for our neighbors during this difficult time. Please take comfort that every
precaution is being made to ensure that our breads and foods are safe to eat and remain at the highest
level of quality that you have come to expect over the past 30 years. To this end, we have increased the
frequency of cleaning and sanitizing of all of our kitchenware, utensils, and other cooking tools. Also,
proper handwashing procedures have been reinforced with all of our associates, as well as increasing
the frequency of sanitizing all surfaces in food production areas and customer common zones.

To date, we have had no reports of the presence of COVID-19 in our facility. Nonetheless, we are
encouraging our employees to stay home if they start to exhibit any cold or flu-like symptoms. If such a
situation arises, there may be instances where we are temporarily short staffed and unable to provide
the same level of service you have grown accustomed to. We appreciate your patience throughout this
difficult period and please know that we are always striving to do our best under these challenging
times.

Due to the City of Los Angeles’s mandate, we can no longer offer dine-in service; we will, however,
remain open for carryout or deliveries. We will continue to proactively monitor, evaluate, and respond
to the impact of the virus, and update you on how we are making any prompt and necessary changes
with your safety and needs as our priority.

Please come visit us for carryout during breakfast, lunch or dinner seven days a week or order delivery
to your home from one of our partners, Grubhub, Postmates, and Doordash.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate in speaking to the Manager on Duty.



